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Temporary closure of Adams Road between Jamison Street and 
Anton Road, Luddenham from Friday, 17 April 2020 
 
Transport for NSW is continuing work on The Northern Road between Eaton Road and Littlefields Road, 
Luddenham. As part of this work, we will temporarily close a section of Adams Road from 17 April to 
August 2020 to build new traffic lights at Adams Road and the future The Northern Road.  
 
Adams Road will be temporarily closed between Jamison Street and Anton Road Luddenham. Detours 
will be in place via Elizabeth Drive and The Northern Road. Only residents in the closure area will be able 
to access their properties via alternative arrangements. Other residents and road users will need to use the 
diversion. Please allow extra travel time especially during peak traffic times. Electronic message signs will 
be in place to divert road users.  
 
Access to the Hubertus Country Club will be via Elizabeth Drive.   
 

 



 
2 rms.nsw.gov.au 

 

Date and time of work  
 
Work will generally take place between 7am and 6pm Monday to Friday and 8am to 1pm on Saturday. If 
we need to work outside of these hours, we will inform you if the work is likely to impact you.  
 
The work is expected to take four months to complete, weather permitting. Adams Road will be 
temporarily closed between Jamison Street and Anton Road during the work.   
 
How will the work affect you? 
The work will involve using heavy machinery to raise the road level by up to nine meters and build the new 
intersection.  

Equipment used for this work will include excavators and rock breaking equipment, road sawing equipment, 
trucks and lighting towers. 

Please adhere to speed limits and follow the direction of traffic controllers and signs. For the latest traffic 
updates, you can call 132 701, visit livetraffic.com or download the Live Traffic NSW App. 

Contact 
If you have any questions or concerns, please contact the project Community Relations Team on 1800 703 
457 press 1 then press 5 or email thenorthernroad@rms.nsw.gov.au 
 
For more information on our projects, visit rms.nsw.gov.au/thenorthernroad. Thank you for your patience 
during this important work. 
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